IMPORTANT

Thank you to all who are wearing their face coverings and
protecting our community.

Bus pupils — let’s ensure we show respect to the driver
and other, potentially vulnerable, pupils by all wearing
face coverings. Just because you might be at a low risk
doesn’t mean those around you are.

We might have face coverings now but don’t forget all the
other advice. It still applies, particularly distancing where
possible.

Remember hand washing/sanitising every time we enter
and exit the building.

DO NOT attend school if
symptomatic
e new continuous cough
o Fever/high temperature
o Loss of taste or smell
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